


value of our properties will surely plummet and who is to compensate for this. This 

once, still needed, food producing, fielded, green area will ultimately be strewn with 

litter from the fast food outlets proposed, discarded dog poo bags and the like, from 

visitors not familiar with the area and exercising their dogs, this all adds to the 

decline of this area. This will all happen as is proven with any such development ! 

Trees needed planting - 20 years ago realistically, to protect properties and wildlife. 

By developing on this side, the once protected side of the M5, will be the 

destructive start of yet more continuous joining of B/W with Taunton. What a 

gloomy prospect for any traveler on the M5 expecting to see glorious countryside 

as they travel South. 

Kate Hunt


